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IRF17/671 

Mr Ron Moore 
General Manager 
Camden Council 
PO Box 183 
Camden NSW 2570 
 
Attention: Ilyas Karaman 
 
Dear Mr Moore   
 
Alteration of Gateway determination for Camden Loca l Environmental Plan 
2010 (Amendment No. 15) – Glenlee (PP_2013_CAMDE_01 2_00) 
 
I refer to Council’s recent correspondence seeking an extension of time to complete 
Planning Proposal PP_2013_CAMDE_012_00. 
 
I have determined, as delegate of the Greater Sydney Commission, in accordance 
with section 56(7) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, to alter 
the Gateway determination, dated 3 July 2013 (as amended), for the proposal by 
extending the timeframe by an additional 6 months. The new completion date for the 
LEP is 9 July 2018.  
 
I enclose the Alteration of Gateway Determination, for your attention. 
 
If you have any questions in relation to this matter, I have arranged for Ms Chantelle 
Chow, Planning Officer, Sydney Region West to assist you. Ms Chow can be 
contacted on (02) 9860 1548. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
    22/12/17 

Catherine Van Laeren 
Director, Sydney Region West 
Planning Services 
 
Encl: Alteration to Gateway Determination 


